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Key, Lori

From: Sean and Amy Wagner >
Sent: Sunday, May 16, 2021 10:51 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: digital vaccination passport

Dear VC Board of Supervisors, 
 
Let me start off by saying that I am not an anti-vaxxer but I am against discrimination and anything that takes away our 
constitutional rights as free thinking human beings to determine what is best for bodies.  I will take the vaccine if I have no 
other choice, however, I will not subject my kids to it unless you can provide me evidence that the Covid virus is more 
harmful to them than other viruses that do not require a vaccine. Here is what has been said about the Covid vaccine and 
please let me know if these are lies and if so provide evidence to the contrary. 
 
1.  The vaccine is effecting menstrual cycles in women, 
2.  More people that work at the FDA are choosing not to get the vaccine than those that are receiving it. 
3.  More people have died from the Covid vaccine in the last 4 months than all vaccines combined in 20 years. 
4.  It changes genetics that may be passed down to offspring if the female is able to continue to be fertile. 
5.  There has not been studies regading the long lasting negative effects of the vaccine. 
 
 
I am not a conspiracy theorist nor do I care about politics.  I have a family member that has not had a menstrual cycle in 
three months following receiving the vaccine.  I will pull my kids out of public school and send them to private school or 
home school them if you think that for one second I will subject my daughters to this non-FDA approved vaccine that even 
employees of the FDA won't even take.  I can't imagine any business in Ventura that would voluntarilly deny access to 
their goods or services if this measure is passed because they would decrease their revenue by 50%.  There is a mass 
exodus out of California primarily because of the poor decsions made by our elected officials and this would be yet 
another one that will be viewed extremely negatively amongst constituents of both parties.  Anyone who wants to get the 
vaccine should have access to it so that it will protect you from those who would rather take the risk with the virus rather 
than the experimental vaccine.  I want to be on record that I oppose this measure. 
 
Sean W. 
Concerned Parent 
 
 


